1. Thank you very much for your interest in our city administration.
2. In connection with your request for the removal of the dog meat slaughterhouse in Seongnam City and sanctions in accordance with the relevant regulations, our city demolished all dog meat slaughter facilities located in Seongnam City at the end of 2018. 
3. Since 2016, our city had removed dog storage and slaughter facilities in Moran Market and Taepyeong-dong through consultations with merchants. Currently, the park is being built in Taepyeong-dong and most facilities in Moran Market were changed to general restaurants. There are still some restaurants that sell dog meat, but according to the current domestic law, eating dog meat is not prohibited, so it is difficult for us to prohibit the sales of dog meat.
4. In addition, we would like to inform you that the matters related to the demolition of the dog storage slaughter facility in Seongnam City in 2018 were reported on CNN News on November 22, 2018.
[bookmark: _GoBack]5. For details, please feel free to contact the Seongnam City Hall, Regional Economy Division (031-729-2615), and we will be happy to answer your inquiries faithfully. Thank you. 

